
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING COMMENTS 

 
 
8. Entertainment on Outdoor Patios 

 

 George Bathgate, 2210-330 Ridout Street North- accepting the pleasures and 
the noise from living Downtown and the perimeter noise; advising that he is not 
concerned about, and is not objecting to, musical instruments being played on a 
patio of a restaurant; expressing concern with the timing, the decibel level and 
enquiring as to whether or not it is adequately covered; providing the example of 
Robinson Hall, a bar establishment at the corner of Talbot Street and Market 
Lane, that has blaring speakers on the outside of their building transmitting what 
is going on inside the building out into the public; advising that this occurs from 
suppertime to approximately 2:00 AM, including Saturday night and Sunday 
morning; advising that it is very important that this be addressed, other than that 
you are going to have a lot of people calling the Police Services as a noise 
complaint; and, indicating that, as a senior resident of Renaissance 2, they are 
entitled to some peace and quiet after midnight. 

 Vic Tate, 2-215 North Centre Road – expressing opposition to the proposed 
change to the by-law; advising that the back of his deck is 50 yards from a patio; 
advising that the only comments he has heard about timing is evening hours; 
advising that he does not necessarily want to hear music for two to three hours; 
and reiterating that he is mainly concerned about afternoon hours. 

 Alasdair Rose, 56 – 250 North Centre Road – see attached submission. 


